
Hello, 
 
On behalf of the Whistler Chamber Music Society Board of Directors, I would like to thank 
the Mayor and Council for awarding us a grant of $2000 through the Community Enrichment 
Program. 
 
Your financial support will make a difference for us in a world of increasing costs and help 
ensure that WHistler has the opportunity to hear quality classical music without the drive to 
the city.   
 
Beginning on October 15th, we start a new season, which include performances by a world-
renowned pianist, a guitar trio, a baroque ensemble and a quartet of strings and 
woodwinds. We are certain Whistler will enjoy these talented musicians! 
 
Hope to see you there! 
 
Best regards, 
 
The Whistler Chamber Music Society Board of Directors, 
Laurie van Leeuwen, Jane Reid, Gail Rybar, Jacqui Tyler, Jonathan Knopp 
 


